ORANGE COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE
COMMANDERS REPORT



DATE:		12/13/2013
LOCATION:		12204 South Apopka Vineland Road
CASE:			13-103970 


[bookmark: _GoBack]On 12/13/2013 at approximately 9:00 PM, Deputies observed a green in color Mazda truck in the intersection of Lake Avenue and Palm Parkway. The vehicle information was entered into FCIC/NCIC and was advised the vehicle was stolen on 12/06/2013 (OCSO authority). The vehicle continued south bound on Palm Parkway and turned into the parking lot of Miller's Ale House. Deputies followed the vehicle as it traveled to the rear of 12204 South Apopka Vineland Road and backed into a parking spot. The vehicle was tactically parked the vehicle with me marked Orange County Patrol vehicle and ordered the driver out. The driver complied and exited the vehicle at which time he was secured in handcuffs.  

 
 
